
The North American Soccer Development Academy 
(NASDA) announces major partnership with IBERCUP 

Livonia, MI ~ October 18, 2019 - The North American Soccer Development Academy 
(NASDA), North America’s premier “Soccer Trip” provider, is pleased to announce that we have 
joined forces with the IBERCUP. The IBERCUP tournaments are known and respected all over 
the world. This respect has been earned over the years not only because of the beautiful locations 
but also because of the incredible competition. Teams from over 100 countries have participated 
in the IBERCUP tournaments attracting the likes of Real Madrid, Juventus, Werder Bremen, 
Gremio, Liverpool, Barcelona, Flamengo, Manchester City, Benfica, Athletic Madrid, Sporting 
Lisbon, PSG and many more.  

Through this partnership, NASDA will now be able to provide teams and players guaranteed 
acceptance to all IBERCUP tournaments around the world. “This is so cool,” said Dennis Brose, 
Director of NASDA. “I remember going on trips when I was younger. They had such an impact 
on me as a player. It made me believe that I can achieve my dream. I’m so thankful we get to 
provide these experiences to the next generation”. American teams and players will have the 
opportunity to compete against some of the world’s best academy programs. 

NASDA has been participating in the IBERCUP tournaments for the last three years. “The 
competition and service has always exceeded our expectations,” said Dennis. “This is the type of 
atmosphere our players here in the United States need to be exposed to. Playing against peers 
that play at world famous academies is pretty much non existent in the United States therefore 
cannot be duplicated stateside. That’s why we go. Our younger players in the United States 
deserve that opportunity”.  

“We are excited to partner with NASDA,” said Filipe Rodrigues, Founder & Director of the 
IBERCUP tournaments. “NASDA has been coming for three years now. It is clear they  bring 
quality teams that compete very well. They have made it to the finals numerous times. We know 
that there is a lot of talent in the United States and every year we are pleasantly surprised. You 
will only know how good you really are if you compete against some of the best in the world. 
We can provide that platform”. 

About NASDA: 

NASDA was established 8 years ago. NASDA trips are not tours. The main focus is on player 
development by providing teams/players with a high level soccer experiences in tournament 
atmospheres. There are no set itineraries or overpriced excursions.  

NASDA is currently accepting team/player registrations for both Porto Alegre, Brazil and 
Cascais, Portugal. For more information please contact NASDA at (734)262-0071 or email us at 
NorthAmericanSoccerDA@gmail.com .
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